
PPS has recently celebrated their 100th day
of school, enjoyed their Second Grade
Senior Social, and has welcomed PHS
Teacher Cadets into their classrooms!

The Jamestown-Yorktown Outreach
program recently came to PPS 1st Grade
classes to share about life in Early Virginia.

PPS would like to thank their reading
volunteers as well as PTO support for
BINGO Night, Spring Book Fair, etc.!

PES Battle of the Books held their school
competition with one team of students
heading to Williamsburg on March 18 to
represent PES in the Regional Battle of the
Books!

PES 5th graders recently took a trip to the
VA Air & Space Museum as a culminating
activity after their science unit!

Mr. Jeremy Wheeler, from WAVY-10 TV,
came to PES and shared about all things
related to being a meteorologist!

PMS celebrated Kindness Week with themes,
dress-up attire, and kindness challenges.
Students gave each other high-fives, sat at
different tables for lunch, complimented each
other, etc. Lots of kindness was spread!

Battle of the Classes came back in full force at
PMS! Complete with mini-battles throughout
the week, themed days, and of course the
main event on Feb 16 with the 8th graders
winning it all!
 
PHS athletics have done very well this year
with swimming, wrestling, and basketball all
ending strong! The Academic Challenge Team
received third place in last weekend's State
competition and indoor track competes in
States this week! A huge congrats goes out to
Jared Goodson for earning 1st place in his
weight-class at the VA State Competition!

Congrats to Avery Nunnally-Brooks, Zaynah
Weems, Abigail L. Smith, and Lauren Romanelli
for earning spots in the VA All-State Choir!

PHS students are doing great things
academically with lots of hands-on
opportunities; such as Forensic Science
spatter measuring and Advanced Drama play
production!
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Save the Date



March 8 - Half-Day for students
March 22 - Half-Day for students




PPS and PES are gearing up for
their "Real Men Read" day- March
2nd. If you would like to volunteer
to read on this day, please email
Jessica.Ratcliff@poquoson.org

February is National CTE Month.
We encourage ALL students to
evaluate their elective courses
and regional opportunities when
considering how to best prepare
for their future career. Thank you
to our CTE teachers for brining so
many opportunities to our
students!

Our School Board approved next
year's academic calendar. Visit
our website for details!

Check out free resources such as
free books (ages 0-5) from
Imagination Station, BrainFuse
tutoring through our local library,
and EngageVA through the VDOE
for academic mentorship!


